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In appreciation for your gifts of time, talent, and
treasure, the St. Elizabeth Seton Stewardship
Committee hosted a Parish Adult Ministry Volunteer
Appreciation Crawfish Boil on Thursday, May 16th
from 5:30-7:30pm in the Family Center. It was a
pleasure celebrating your service to our wonderful
parish. Thank you for living a stewardship way of
life.




